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The Rotary Club of Reno Meets at The National Automobile Museum

Zoom Meeting Information:
New Link!

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
Bob Cashell Memorial

Garden Dedication
Bicentennial Park
October 4, 2022

5:00 PM - 5:30 PM

Fall Festival
Bicentennial Park
October 4, 2022

5:30 PM - 8:00 PM

Biggest Little Bulb 
Project Planting Day

Bicentennial Park/Riverside Drive
October 22, 2022

9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

National Automobile Museum
Halloween Carnival

October 31, 2022
3:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Upcoming Speakers
Dr. Elizabeth Pringle

October 10, 2022
Higher Education

Elliot Parker
October 17, 2022

Economics in Nevada and U.S.

Monday’s Program
RYLA

RYLA Students Roundtable

Spinach Salad, Eggs, Mushroom, Red 
Onion, Bacon Dressing

Meatloaf, Country Gravy
Mashed Potato
Roasted Carrots

Vegetarian- Zucchini Red Pepper Pave, 
Cauliflower Puree, Roasted Carrots

Kim Mazeres will lead a 
roundtable discussion 
with three former RYLA 
students, two from this 
past summer and one 
who attended a few 
years ago.  They will give 
their insights on the 
program and how it has 
benefitted them.

The Rotary Youth Leadership Awakening 
Camp (RYLA) is a summer camp for High 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman...............President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......... Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Gayle Sherman...Ex-officio Club V. President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Anne-Louise Bennett................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:..................Debe Fennell
Pledge: .....................................Liza Maupin
Scanner........................Anne-Louise Bennett
Greeter................................. Gordon Gossage
Online Zoom Greeter:...............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operators:.... Rich Schreinert, Colburn Shindell
Sergeant At Arms...............Corry Castaneda
Cashier....................................Ron Percivalle
Cashier........................................ Steve Kent
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle............................................ Tina Kahn
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Please join us in honoring this 
year’s Nevada Alumni Association 

Alumni Award Recipients

Awards Reception
Thursday, October 20

Renaissance Reno Downtown Hotel & Spa

6:00 p.m. Program | 7:15 p.m. Reception

Tickets are available online for $50.

Click Here!

Alumnus of the Year

David Bianchi ’68 (Finance)

https://secure.touchnet.com/C22384_ustores/web/product_detail.jsp?PRODUCTID=1634
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Social Chair Needed!
We are in need of someone to plan our 

social events: Third Thursday, New Member 
Orientation, etc. If you are interested, please 
let President Gayle know. Thank you!

School Juniors and Seniors.  It is a joint effort 
between Districts 5180 and 5190 and it is 
held at Grizzly Ranch which is near Portola, 
California.  The camp is 5 days and is led by 
two professional Trainers, Dean and Rochelle 
Whellams.  Volunteer Rotarians serve as 
Camp Directors and Camper Leaders. Our 
club sponsored ten students this year and the 
full cost is paid for by our club through our 
Reno Rotary Foundation.

The focus of the camp is developing 
Communication Skills, Personal Qualities, 
Leadership and Problem Solving Strategies. 
The students go through many leadership 
and team building activities including a ropes 
course, a STEP profile thinking exercise, 
building a bicycle which is later donated to a 
child from the local boys and girls club.  The 
students learn a lot about themselves, 
working with others, team building, and 
relationship building.  It is accomplished in a 
fun and open environment.  The students 
leave with many skills that will benefit them 
forever and in some cases, they make some 
lifelong friends.

This is one of the many Rotary programs 
that is a foundation for the statement “I’m 
Proud to be a Rotarian”.  Thank you for your 
support of this wonderful and life changing 
program.

RYLA

JoAnn Leonard was presented the “Heart of 
Service” Award from District Governor Jeff Gabriel 
and President Gayle. Congratulations JoAnn!

David Spillers was presented the “Quiet 
Rotarian” Award from District Governor Jeff 
Gabriel and President Gayle.
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Come join us for the 

Celebrating 8 Years of Work on the
Bicentennial Sculpture Park and Gardens

Tuesday, October 4, 2022    5:30p m - 9:30pm

Register at: 
renorotary.org/event/fall-festivslq/

$85/person
Bicentennial Park

10 Ralston Street, Reno

Event Includes: • Tours Through the Park
• Food Trucks
• Auction Items
• Wine Wagon Raffle

559-213-2240

 

jkgmedia@sbcglobal.net
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Dedication of Mayor Bob Cashell 
Memorial Garden

WHEN: 
Tuesday, October 4 at 4:30 – 5:00 p.m.

WHERE: 
At Bicentennial Park, First and Ralston, along the Truckee River

DETAILS: 
Free parking will be provided at the City of Reno Parking Garage located on the 

northwest corner of First and Center streets. Limited seating will be available at the park.

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!
Sponsored by the Rotary Club of Reno and the City of Reno

Robert Allen Cashell, Sr. 
1938-2020

Rotary District 5190 Governor Jeff Gabriel visited 
our club last Monday.

Stefanie Scoppettone gives the Sunshine 
Report last Monday. Thank you Stefanie!
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
theNotes
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Superheroes have landed at the National 
Automobile Museum and you can see them now 
through November 12th!
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